
 

 

Dear Operation Rice Bowl Coordinator, 

 

Below is a form for ordering Operation Rice Bowl Materials for use in your School/Parish/RE Program for Lent 2016.   Please update this 

information as needed and return to me via fax, email or mail.  If you do not respond, counts will remain the same as in 2015. To meet the 

deadline of the national office & ensure your information is recorded correctly; please return this form by no later than October 4.   

 

Thank you, 

Cindy St. Aubin, World Mission Coordinator 

The Catholic Foundation for the Diocese of Green Bay 

PO Box 22128, Green Bay, WI  54305-2128  

PH: 920-272-8192   Fax: 920-272-8435   cstaubin@gbdioc.org   
 

CRS/OPERATION RICE BOWL ORDER FORM – LENT/2016 

 
Parish/School Name:  ______________________________________________________________________________________________      

Mailing Address (no home addresses please) ________________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip         _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

COMPLETED BY:  __________________________PHONE:  __________________________    EMAIL: __________________________ 
If you want to give your email, CRS will send you an automatic email     
confirmation in January after each order has been shipped. 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

- PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY OCTOBER 4 - 

 CRS/Operation Rice Bowl Materials –   

      ITEM: LANGUAGE # Needed for 2016 

 Rice Bowl w/Lenten 

Calendar 
      (must order in quantities of 25) 

Eng  

Spanish  

 Educator Guides 
      (limit: 4 per order ) 

English  

Spanish  

 Posters English  

Spanish  

DVD   English  

  Display (can be placed in gathering space to highlight 

                       ORB  throughout Lent ) 
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